BOARD OF ASSESSMENT APPEALS

APPROVED

The Board of Assessment Appeals met on September 24, 2020 at 5 PM, in the Conference Room of the New Town Hall. Members present were Lisa Mazzella, Candy Palmer, Paula Woodward, Chairman, and Cecile McGrath, Secretary to the Board.

APPEAL

McGowan Wyatt - 2004 Jeep

Condition of the car needing major work – Showed pictures and gave details on the pictures to Candy Palmer and Lisa Mazzella. All information was reviewed by the entire Board. Approved unanimously to reduce the assessment due to the condition of the motor vehicles

Minutes of the meeting on March 18, 2020 – were approved unanimously.

Adjourned at 6:05 PM.

Cecile McGrath,

Secretary to the Board

NORTH STONINGTON OF

Baamtg09242020